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Dear Parents, 							                               Vienna, 01.10.2018

Your child’s Bilingual (VBS) and Dual Language Program (DLP), is funded in part by Draschestrasse’s VBS/DLP parents‘ association, „Verein der Freunde der Vienna Bilingual Schooling und des Dual Language Programs Wien 23“ ( VBS/DLP Verein ) of which you are a member.    
All information regarding the VBS/DLP Verein, for example dates and minutes of all meetings, financial support forms, can be found on the school website under Schulleben/VBS-DLP Verein.

The VBS/DLP parents‘ association relies solely on your annual membership fees of:
                    € 80,00 per Semester for the VBS class   =  € 160,00 for the School Year*   or,
                    € 45,00 per Semester for the DLP class   =  €   90,00 for the School Year*

Please note:  this amount also includes the annual membership fee of € 36,00 for the school parents‘ 
association “EV”. (EV’s letter to parents as well as the minutes of each meeting (Protokoll) can be viewed beginning 24.10.2018 on the school website under Schulleben/Elternverein)
* Parents with more than one child in VBS/DLP-classes are expected to pay our annual membership fee
 only once.    In addition, we offer waiver of membership in case of financial hardship.   
 Please do not hesitate to contact us in such cases.

ATTENTION: When paying the fees at your bank or on-line banking, please be sure to include 
                family name and first name of your child as well as the attending class.
Account Name: „Freunde der Vienna Bilingual School“
IBAN:  AT66 1400 0063 1066 6007     BIC: BAWAATWW     BAWAG PSK

VBS/DLP parents‘ association administers your membership fees and allows for the following…:
· purchase of various indispensable teaching tools for our VBS/DLP-classes like English language course books & reading books for students; teacher tutorials, CD-ROMs & DVDs; teaching material, literature, yearly subscriptions of English newspapers & magazines; specific dictionaries; classroom Beamers,…etc.
· financial support of our native teachers; specific projects for VBS/DLP-classes (ex. language weeks abroad, English Theater,..). 
· support of the project „Social Moderation“, a very vital program offering students and parents a 
mediating psychiatrist in school, for advice and help.  
· 50% payment of the cost for the Cambridge Advanced Certificate (CAE).
We invite you to attend our next VBS/DLP Assoc.’s meeting on October 11, 2018 at 18:00. There the board will be relieved / re- elected.
In order to be able to support our VBS/DLP classes in a successful and sensible way, we rely on your support!   Therefore, we appreciate your payment of the semester or full annual payment of our membership fee for the school year 2018/2019 as soon as possible, thank you! 
We look forward to another successful school year!  
Kind regards,

Mag. Harry Granitzer 	Martina Springer	Amelie Eichler-Eschenbach
VBS / DLP-coordinator 	Brigitte Hasenberger 	Treasurer VBS/DLP assoc.
harald.granitzer@grg23vbs.ac.at	Chairlady VBS / DLP
	vbsdlp.verein@grg23vbs.ac.at
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